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Hanson/CAS@SUNYSB, Robert Aller/MSRC@SUNYSB, 
Kristen Nyitray/Lib@SUNYSB, 
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Subject University Senate - CEC Recommendations Monday, May 1, 
3:30 - 5 pm 302 SAC

Campus Environment Committee members,
Brent Lindquist, the President of the University Senate, has asked us to make an introductory 
presentation on our no smoking proposal during Monday's meeting of the full University Senate. This 
meeting will be held in 302 SAC from 3:30 - 5 pm.  All three documents; our proposal, the Upstate press 
release, and the Upstate no smoking policy will be distributed during the meeting.

This is not expected to be a decision-making meeting. Instead it is an opportunity to air the issues during 
the final meeting of the term.  The next meeting of the University Senate will not be until September. 

Please try to attend if your schedule allows.

Bill Dethlefs, Chair

Bill Dethlefs, Ph.D., Office of Alumni Relations, East Campus, Stony Brook University, L3-122 HSC, Stony 
Brook, NY 11794-8304, (631) 444-8305
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